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Dear Ed.,

I happened to have mentioned the
sparkling state of the windows in
the SUB in a poem you printed in
The Brunswickan last fall. The

SUB is indecd a building in which’

any ncw Fresh(wo)man should
feel a rising pride, especially
those mighty glass walls facing
the river which provide (if any
one could see through them) one
of the most outstanding views of
the whole river valley.

Can anyone enlighten mc¢ as to
when they were last cleaned?
(This is only my third ycar at this
institution.)

Obviously ncither those
responsible for organizing the
cleaning nor those responsible for
student morale read my poem, so
I am taking this opportunity to
SCREAM my concern in another
format.

Yours despairingly,
Pamela J. Fultou, Educ. III

P.S. I hope your rcaders see what
I mean. :

As chairman of UNB

Spealking of theWorld....
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Oricntation this past year, I have
had the pleasure of working with
a number of people at U.N.B.
who have my utmost respect and
gratitude for the help they have
given me for the past two weeks,
and the past year.

I would first like to thank the
staff of the Brunswickan for its
coverage of Oricntaion week in
the Frosh edition, and Sean
Seagrave of CHSR for his able
handling of the DJing duties.
Also, I would like to extend my
appreciation to Gordon White and
the Campus Police for their
outstanding job during Frosh
weck.

UNB Orientation had another
extrcmely successful year with
morc active participation among
freshmen than any previous year.
Shincrama raised over $23,700
for Cystic Fibrosis Research,
which is more than any other
Atlantic University and the
larsest figure for UNB gver. For
this we have the freshman class
of '89 to thank.

Many thanks (o the '89
Orientation Committce- the most
spirited (albeit slightly psychotic)
crew cver- who made Oricntation
'89 the best Orientation program
ever!

Canada

as a World Player
Towards the

Year 2000

Tuesday, September 26"

7:30pm, MacLaggan 102

Tickets at the Door
- $4.00 Student Saver Card

$5.00 UNB/ STU ID
$7.00 General Public

presented by the

UNB Student Union and MOLSON
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And most of all a million
thanks to the other seven
members of the Orientation
Executive- Jamie, Andy, David,
Catherine, Collcen, Bob and
Peter- without whom I would
now bc making popsicle stick
houscs in a mental health ward.
They have proven to be seven of
the best lcaders, organizers,
workers, and fricnds I have cver
known.

Best wishes for Oricntation
'90.

Sincerely,

John Marshall

Oricntation ‘89
Chairman ‘.
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Dcar Editor:

Please print the following
message to all UNB Varsity-
Mania followers. I feel it is
necessary to make this statement
due to what happened last year
when the Varsity-Mania Crew
attemtcd to arganize a roadtrip.

THIS YEAR'S ROADTRIP
WILL NOT BE CANCELLED.
Whether 50 or 400 fans go is
irrelevant. We would like to see
at least 250 go becauase that is
our break-even point, but

AL A A DDA el

rcgardless of how many do
attend, the Varsity-Mania Crew
and our band the Red Tide will
bo going. The buscs will be
leaving for Mt. Allison at 12:30
on Friday Sept. 29 from in front
of the SUB. The Red Shirts play
the Mt. A. Mountics at 4:00 pm
in Men's Soccer action. Buses
will rcturn to the SUB by 9:00
pm where survivors have a
choice of attending the Kim
Mitchcl Concert at the Aitken
Centrc or going to the Roadtrip
Survivors Party at the College
Hill social Club.

It is our hope that UNB's
sports fans will have confidence
in our abilities to pull this great
endcavor off with success and
take part in thc Wildest Varsity
-Mania cvent ever. Tickets are

$15.00 and on sale now at the _

UNB Student Union and Athletic
Department.
Sincerely,
Carl Burgess
Varsity-Mania Coorditator
P.S.: Don't miss our next cvent
on Saturday, Scpt. 23, 3:00 pm
at Chapman Ficld. UNB Red
Shirts vs UPEI Panthers.
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Dear Sir,

Please allow me to extend a
few words of praise to you and
your staff on an outstanding first
issue of The Brunswickan. I
found it interesting, informative

Stephen Ls

Canadian Ambassador to the
United Nations, 1984 - 1988

-

and aesthetically pleasing. The
articles were well-researched,
planned and written. The degree
of professionalism you have
demonstrated in this first issue
has renewed my faith (which had
all but disappeared over the last 2
- 3 years) that UNB had and still
has one of the best student
publications in North America.

I hope you will continue in
this professional, informative and
cntertaining vein; you have as
such managed to raise the
standard of "The Bruns" from its
former gutter level. If some
students want trash and triviality,
let them read the Dailies.

M.E. Brown
Graduate of '88
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Letters to Blood and
Thunder should be sent
to:

The Editor in Chief
Brunswickan

Room 35

Student Union Building
P.0. Box 4400
University of New
Brunswick,

E3B 5A3

Fredericton, N.B.
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